
1.  We are using the multicultural studies class that is offered by APEX.

2.  Hello,  We have an Ethnic Studies class at Portage High School.  The department head's contact info is  mark.marvin@portage.k12.in.us

3.  The Indiana Online Academy offers Indiana Studies and Ethnic Studies.
Enrollment is open for the January 8, 2018 session.
 
According to the new law, (Bill 29 & 337) schools must offer the course.
However, it is not a graduation requirement.
As an IOA partner, the schools may list in their course catalog IOA as the provider for these two courses to meet this requirement.

